REGULAR MEETING OF THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD HELD APRIL 29, 2019

A regular meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Monday, April 29, 2019, at 7:00 P.M. in the Board Room of the Educational Support Center. Mr. Wade, President, presided.

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. with the following Board members present: Mr. Kunich, Ms. Stevens, Mrs. Modder, Mr. Duncan, Mr. Battle, Mr. Garcia, and Mr. Wade. Dr. Savaglio-Jarvis was also present.

Mr. Wade, President, opened the meeting by announcing that this was a regular meeting of the School Board of Kenosha Unified School District. Notice of this regular meeting was given to the public by forwarding the complete agenda to all requesting radio stations and newspapers. Copies of the complete agenda are available for inspection at all public schools and at the Superintendent's office. Anyone desiring information as to forthcoming meetings should contact the Superintendent's office.

Mrs. Tanya Ruder, Chief Communications Officer, presented the Wisconsin Association of School Business Officials 2019 Wallace E. Zastrow Award to Mr. Patrick Finnemore, the State Scholastic 3D Archery Competition Awards, and the Wisconsin PTA Reflections Awards.

Dr. Savaglio-Jarvis presented four Administrative/Supervisory Appointments.

Mr. Kunich to approve Ms. Christine Geyer as the Principal at Vernon Elementary. Ms. Steviondted 0 Tc 0 Tw -15.j 0.00014(e6-0.0014(er)Tc 6.5Td [(C)6(t)-8(hn)]2(e (en130(n-)2(ar-8(i)-2(on 0.0014(er)Tc 6.5Td))2(e (en130(n-)2(ar-8(i)-2(ar

Dr. Savaglio-Jarvis gave the Superintendent's Report.

Board members considered the following Consent-Approve items:

Consent-Approve item XI-A – Recommendations Concerning Appointments, Leaves of Absence, Retirements, Re

Administration recommends Board approval of the proposed electrical distribution easement with WE Energies as described in this report."

Ms. Stevens moved to approve the proposed electrical distribution easement with WE Energies as described in the report. Mr. Garcia seconded the motion. Unanimously approved.

Mrs. Modder presented the Donations to the District.

Ms. Stevens moved to approve the Donations to the District. Mr. Garcia seconded the motion. Unanimously approved.

Mr. Kunich moved to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Garcia seconded the motion. Unanimously approved.

Meeting adjourned at 7:52 P.M.

Stacy Schroeder Busby School Board Secretary